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Dear Neighbor, 

Did you know that BAiP maintains a list of resources recommended by
neighbors for neighbors? Need a referral in one of the following
categories?  Let us know by following the instructions below.

Medical (specialists, dentists, etc.)
Emotional support
Medicare help
Legal and financial help
Senior help agencies
Aging at home  (caregivers, grocery delivery, etc.)
Home maintenance 
Neighborhood jewels (barbers, cleaners, tailors) 
Fitness
Pet care
End of life

Now here is your chance to help your neighbors!  Do you have a
referral to give for one of the categories above or perhaps below where
our list is short?   We need your help to strengthen our list,
particularly in the following specialties:

Psychological Therapist with experience with seniors
Air-conditioner repairer
Electrician (licensed)

https://mailchi.mp/f3bb4f408f46/baips-resourcexchange-tech-squad-and-a-neighborly-helping-hand-483037?e=4b21916e38


Plumber (licensed)
Carpenter/cabinet-maker
Cabinet refinisher
Grab bar installer
Doctor for medicare-reimbursed house calls
Medical alert system
Strong arms to hire for small jobs
Ceramic tile installer
Wood floor finisher
Fine furniture repairer
Pedicurist

So, need a referral or wish to recommend someone?  Just
send an email describing the service you are seeking or recommending
to resourceXchange@bloominplace.org.  We will respond by email. (If
you don't use email you may call us at 212-842-8831 ext. 25 to leave a
message.  We will respond by US mail.)  Tell us the service you need or
wish to recommend.  For recommendations, give the contact phone,
email, and web site, if any.  We will provide the reference or add your
recommendation to our list.
 
Also, please keep in mind that BAiP's N2N committee runs our Tech
Squad.  We are looking for people who are handy to help other
members with their electronic devices and simple household repairs.
For information, please contact us.
 
Yours,
Phyllis Sperling and Carolyn Kirkpatrick, Resource Exchange
Coordinators
 
The N2N Committee
John Cunningham, Lydia Dufour, Nancy Lian, Gail Naruo, Janet
Scharf, and Phyllis Sperling.
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